
 

 

           21/12/15 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

This letter is being written to certify that Dr. Alan Alper Sag is proficient in English at the level of native 

speaker. In order to make this determination, I have both spoken with him at length and reviewed a 

sample of his writing. 

 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

 

Frederick Reece 

Koç University English Language Center 

           Frederick Reece


